ACADEMY
GREAT BARR

26th February 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

RE: Change to end of day time on Wednesday 14th March 2018

Please note that the finishing time on 14th March 2018 has now changed from 4pm
to 3.05pm for our Year 11 and 6th Form students, this will allow staff to prepare for
the important Year 8 Pathways evening.

All other year groups will finish at their normal time of 3.05pm.

Yours sincerely

i

Mark Arnull
Head of School
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